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Subj: Re: Approval of change of status to F1
Date: 12/3/2014 2:50:37 P.M. Eastern Standard Time
From: SR g mail.com
To: PaulTShane@aol.com
Hi,Paul

I have received "I-797A, Notice of Action"sent from you.what should | do deal with it? Is it necessary to carry it with me for
some reasons?

In addition,| am still waiting for my original 1-20 form.

I plan to start new session from December 8th at Bl

Thanks for your excellent work.

Regards

Sent from my iPhone

On 20144E11 A29H, at 11 15, PaulTShane@aol.com wrote:

I suggest you start on December 1, 2014. Wait one month for the 1-20 to be returned to you, duly endorsed. If
you do not receive it, get the school to issue a new one.

Regards,
Paul

Paul T. Shane
Independent Law Offices
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